
Toll-Free Helpline for Reporting Ragging Incidents 

  

Introduction: 

Welcome to Hind Institute of Medical Sciences! We prioritize creating a safe and welcoming environment 
for all our students. In line with our commitment to maintaining a harassment-free atmosphere, we have 
established a toll-free helpline to report any instances of ragging. We take ragging seriously and strive to 
ensure the well-being of every member of our academic community. 

Toll-Free Helpline: 9089084444 

Reporting Procedure: 

If you witness or experience any form of ragging within the campus premises or related events, we 
encourage you to report it promptly. Your report will be handled with confidentiality, and stringent actions 
will be taken against the individuals involved. 

Here's how you can report ragging incidents: 

1. Dial the Toll-Free Helpline: Call 9089084444 to connect with our dedicated helpline for reporting 
ragging incidents. The helpline operates 24/7 to ensure immediate assistance. 

2. Provide Details: When making a report, be prepared to provide specific details such as the date, 
time, and location of the incident. Additionally, share any information about the individuals 
involved. 

3. Confidentiality: Rest assured that your identity will be kept confidential throughout the reporting 
and investigation process. We encourage open communication to ensure a thorough examination of 
the matter. 

4. Timely Action: Our institution is committed to taking swift and appropriate action against those 
found guilty of ragging. Our disciplinary procedures are designed to create a safe and inclusive 
environment for everyone. 

Anti-Ragging Policy: 

It is mandatory for all students to familiarize themselves with our institution's anti-ragging policy. This 
policy outlines the consequences of engaging in ragging activities and emphasizes the importance of 
respecting fellow students. 

Remember, your cooperation is crucial in maintaining a healthy and respectful campus environment. By 
reporting ragging incidents promptly, you contribute to the collective effort to eradicate such behavior from 
our academic community. 

Conclusion: 

At Hind Institute of Medical Sciences, we believe in fostering a positive and supportive atmosphere for all. 
The toll-free helpline serves as a valuable resource to report ragging incidents, ensuring that immediate 
action is taken to address such behavior. Together, let's create a campus culture that upholds the principles 
of respect, dignity, and unity. 

 


